
From: Robert Daniels  
Sent: Tuesday, January 02, 2018 9:16 AM 
To: Heather Taylor <HTaylor@Venicegov.com>; Lori Stelzer <LStelzer@Venicegov.com> 
Cc: dpersson@swflgovlaw.com; Edward Lavallee <ELavallee@Venicegov.com>; John Holic 
<JHolic@Venicegov.com>; Robert Daniels <RDaniels@Venicegov.com>; Javier Vargas 
<JVargas@Venicegov.com>; Lenox E. Bramble <LBramble@Venicegov.com>; Lorraine Anderson 
<LAnderson@Venicegov.com>; ggiles@venicegondolier.com; earle.kimel@heraldtribune.com 
Subject: Jan. 9, 2018  
 
 
New Business: Bob Daniels. Vice Mayor  
 
Issue : Utility water testing costs ....$21,000 
 
The city was forced into hiring an outside contractor to test our drinking water due to an national water 
filter company making false statements about Venice Water.  
  
Motion: direct City Attorney to send a letter with our water report to the filter company making false 
statements asking for a written retraction.  
Compete by end of February 2018, 

Regards,  
Vice Mayor Bob Daniels 
City Of Venice , Florida  
 

 


